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Monday 8th September 2025


Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that our school will be taking part in Jeans for Genes Day on Wednesday 17th September.

On this day, children are invited to come to school wearing their jeans (or other denim clothing) instead of their usual school uniform. They will still need to wear their school jumper. In return, we kindly ask for a £1 donation, which will go directly to support children and families affected by genetic conditions.

This is a fun way for the children to take part in a good cause, and every contribution will help to make a difference.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards.
Mrs Griffiths.

(Primary Short Stay Centre Lead)
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